
 

 
 

 
28th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Harvest Festival – Thursday 20th October 2022 
 
At Saint Mary’s, we always do our best to support those less fortunate than ourselves.  Our annual 
Harvest Festival is an excellent opportunity for us to help those in need locally through our collection 
for Centrepoint Outreach.   
 
Our Harvest Festival will take place this year on Thursday 20th October.  As always, we would be 
grateful for any donations of well dated packets and tins of food or useful toiletries which we can 
pass on to Centrepoint Outreach.   
 
Please help us to make our 2022 collection larger still by sending your child in with any donations by 
Monday 17th October.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs L Wright 
Year 1 Class Teacher 
 


